
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers          7th March 2022 

A school photography company will be in school on Tuesday 8th March to take individual and family 

photographs of your children for you to purchase; as these are school photographs we would expect our 

pupils to be in full school uniform. (Yellow class PE is cancelled) 

If you have siblings in a different school (or not yet in school) (non pupils) to be in the photographs you 

must be at school at 8.30am prompt on the 8th March for the photographs to be taken. 

Siblings who are attending our school will automatically be photographed together and alone; parents are 

under no obligation to purchase photographs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 

 

 


